
Five things you can do while you 

wait for the 2024-25 FAFSA 

Normally, the FAFSA is released on Oct. 1 for the following academic year, but this year, due to changes 

aimed at simplifying financial aid, the 2024-25 FAFSA won't be available until December. That means that 

anyone who plans to apply for financial aid for the 2024-25 academic year has some extra time on their 

hands. So, what should you do? Here are five other things you can be doing to get ready for college while 

you wait for the FAFSA to be available: 
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Create your FSA ID at StudentAid.gov. 
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Your FSA ID is your username and password for your StudentAid.gov account. 

You and anyone contributing to your FAFSA (like a parent or spouse) will need 

an FSA ID. 

Gather the information you will need to complete the FAFSA. 

You and anyone contributing to your FAFSA will need 2022 income tax 

returns, records of investments and assets, Social Security numbers, 

child support information (if applicable), and other personal information. 

Research and apply for scholarships. 
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One of the best ways you can spend your time as you await the FAFSA is to 

research and apply for scholarships. Scholarship searches and applications do 

take time, but every scholarship received helps reduce the cost of your education 

and may prevent you from having to take on student loan debt. 

Apply for the Lake Land College Foundation Scholarship! 
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